
 

  

 

 

Dear Resident,  

Rugby Borough Council has partnered with Warwickshire County 
Council, Warwickshire Police and other local agencies to host a ward 
walk in Benn Ward on Thursday, 15 May 2025, 4pm – 6pm.  

Ward walks provide you with the opportunity to speak with your elected 
councillors, the Police and officers from both councils. 

During the walk, you will be able to raise any concerns and discuss 
ideas to improve your neighbourhood. You can also find out what plans 
the councils and Police have for Benn Ward. 

The walk will start and finish at the Benn Partnership Centre, where we 
will provide maps outlining the routes. You are welcome to come to the 
centre any time between 4pm and 6pm, with refreshments available. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Benn Ward Environmental Visual Audit (Ward Walk) 
Thursday, 15 May 2025, 4pm to 6pm 

Meet at Benn Partnership Centre, Railway Terrace 


